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Date: Monday, 11 November 2019 6:14:42 PM

To whom it may concern,

As Wahroonga residents, we are completely dismayed by the out of control property developments now
congesting and otherwise ruining our once peaceful suburb.

Crazy numbers of dwellings have been approved, putting ludicrous and dangerous numbers of cars on
previously quiet roads, turning busy arterial roads like Fox Valley Rd into “carparks” at a standstill for several
peak hours each day,

making Wahroonga Village diabolical to navigate, making footpaths and roads dangerous for pedestrians and
cyclists.

Local families can no longer get their own children into local child care centres due to so many new tenants in
the many many unit block towers etc.

Trains are now crowded, a formerly 5 minute drive to turramurra can now regularly take up to 30 minutes.

Roads are dangerously busy, and Wahroonga is a far less pleasant suburb as a result of so many poor planning
decisions.

Please stop the craziness!

Please DO NOT approve ANY MORE DEVELOPMENTS!
We are appalled.

Sincerely,

Simes family
Sent from my iPhone





